
MEXICAN PIG FARMERS 

ALERT! 
 

Let’s continue taking extreme precautions to keep Mexico 
free of African Swine Fever 

 

On July 28 of this year, AFRICAN SWINE FEVER was confirmed in 
the Dominican Republic. 

 
To keep our country free of this devastating disease for pig production, the Secretariat of Agriculture and Rural 

Development through the Senasica, urges you to follow these preventive actions: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Increase biosafety measures in 
your commercial and family 
production units. 

Apply Good Livestock Practices. 

Ban outsiders from entering the 
farm. 

Prevent pigs from being 
fed waste. 

Report immediately to the Senasica, if you 
detect high mortality of pigs or 
symptoms such as: fever, lack of 
appetite, vomiting, nasal discharge, 
difficulty of breathing, mucous or 
bloody diarrhea and purple or bruised 
coloration of the skin, mainly in ears, 
abdomen and thighs 

Request advice from Senasica to 
address safety problems in your farms, 
apply prevention measures and train 
your personnel, through simulations that 
are offered virtually to detect dangerous 
diseases in pigs. 

For more information or to 
report a suspected case: 
Free phone: 

800 751 2100, 
(24 hours, 365 days a year) 

55 59051000 
Ext. 51236, 51242 and 51243 
(Monday to Friday from 
9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.) 
 
E-mail: 
gestioncpa.dgsa 
@senasica.gob.mx 

sive.dgsa 
@senasica.gob.mx 
 

Download the app: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Authorities and productive 
sector work to protect food 
production in Mexico 

“THIS PROGRAM IS PUBLIC, UNRELATED TO ANY POLITICAL PARTY. ITS USE FOR PURPOSES OTHER THAN THOSE ESTABLISHED IN THE PROGRAM IS PROHIBITED.” 


